
From: BARTHOLOMEW Joseph * PUC
To: PUC PUC.FilingCenter * PUC
Subject: FW: our new filing in UM 2206
Date: Thursday, September 1, 2022 9:47:08 AM

Good morning team,

Below is another email I would like to add as a customer comment to Docket UM 2206, thanks.

Joseph Bartholomew
Oregon Public Utility Commission
Senior Telecommunication/Water Analyst
201 High St SE. Suite 207
Salem, OR 97301
503-689-4016
Joseph.bartholomew@puc.oregon.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: Priscilla Weaver <priscilla@saltmarshranch.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 1, 2022 9:40 AM
To: BARTHOLOMEW Joseph * PUC <Joseph.BARTHOLOMEW@puc.oregon.gov>
Subject: our new filing in UM 2206

Please revise  our request to have the order require the dedicated line to be directly connected to the “high
operational level” of Lumen.  Peter Gose just supplied the words I was grappling for.

Priscilla
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